Important Reminders

Fall Break 8th-12th (NO school)

Save the Date! Saturday October 27th 5pm-8pm Sellersburg Trick-Or-Treat Silver Creek High School Gym



If you received a request for updated immunization records these are due no later than October 15th. If they are not turned in by this date your child will be subject to expulsion from school using the due process under Indiana law.

Silver Creek Healthy Dragons

RSV and Flu Season

Please remember that if your child has a fever (100.0 or higher) they cannot come to school until fever free for 24hrs off fever reducing medication. This is to protect your child and the other students/staff in the school. We recommend not sending your child to school if you feel they are ill, take them to the doctor and bring a note to school the returning day. Please remember to wash hands, sneeze and cough into a tissue or "elbow" and no sharing of food or drinks. These well help decrease the spread of germs and in return keep our Dragons healthy! If you have any questions you may contact the health nurse.

Signs and symptoms of Influenza:

- Signs and symptoms of RSV:
- *Fever or felling feverish/chills
- *Cough
- *Sore throat
- *Runny or stuffy nose
- *Muscle of body aches
- *Headaches
- *Fatigue

- *Runny nose
- *Cough
- *Fever
- *Decrease in appetite



The current definition acknowledges four types of bullying: physical, verbal, relational (e.g., efforts to harm the reputation or relationships of the targeted youth), and damage to property.

When adults respond quickly and consistently to bullying behavior they send the message that it is not acceptable. Research shows this can stop bullying behavior over time. Parents, school staff, and other adults in the community can help kids prevent bullying by talking about it, building a safe school environment, and creating a community-wide bullying prevention strategy.

If you feel your child is being bullied please contact any of the following:

- 1. Teacher
- 2. School Counselor
- 3. School Principal
- 4. School Health Nurse
- 5. School Resource Officer

OCTOBER





SAVE A LIFE BLEEDINGCONTROLORG

We are very proud to announce that all SC Health Staff have received Stop the Bleed training and every AED cabinet has a Stop the Bleed kit inside, as well as other kits available in each school. We look forward to training others in the corporation soon!

